
FRIENDS OF THE HUGHSON LIBRARY 
July 5, 2008 

Third Street Cafe 
 
 
President Joan House called the Meeting to order at 9:15. Those present were Linda 
Berck, Margaret Rodgers, Mary Gonzales, and Peggy Bowen  
 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT: Minutes of the May meeting were accepted as read. 
 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT:  The April 30th bank balance was $2818.61.  Income from 
the book sale,$387.00 and membership $130.00.Expences were petty cash $12.50 and 
Programs, $24.67.  The June 30th unreconciled bank balance was $3,298.44.  The report 
was accepted and filed. 

. 
 
LIBRARIAN’S REPORT: Isabel was not at the meeting, but due to the cut in hours and 
her not always being available on Saturdays she would like to change the meeting to 
possibly the first Friday.  This will be taken under consideration at a board meeting.  
 
 
CORRESPONDENCE:  Mrs. Debbie Tucker’s class sent a thank you to the friends for 
reading to the class.  This was for our reading at AG day. 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS: The book sale at the Fruit and Nut festival made $387.00.  People 
were not happy with either the excessive heat or the fence around the festival.  We may 
have to find another place for our sale.  We’ll wait and see if there will be another Frit 
and Nut festival.  Peggy will explore options of joining with Turlock and their book sales.  
She will contact the Rennings.  
.  
 
NEW BUSINESS:  Those attending the meeting were agreeable to changing the meeting 
from Saturday to Friday. 
 
NEXT MEETING: September 6, 2008  
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Peggy Bowen, Secretary 
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